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It	was	the	introduction	of	the	60c	rebate	that	encouraged	us	to	be	early	adopters	
of	rooftop	solar	back	in	2008.	Now	to	find	that	despite	the	rising	cost	of	
electricity	we	only	get	around	6c/kWh	does	smack	of	highway	robbery.		
	
The	recent		introduction	of	batteries	powered	by	rooftop	solar	will	be	a	game	
changer	and	a	significant	disrupter	in	the	electricity	market.		Hence	as	electricity	
wholesalers	we	should	be	getting	a	price	that	better	reflects	that	market	and	it	
should	be	incumbent	on	the	government	to:	
*	ensure	retailers	are	obligated	to	pay	the	minimum	feed-in-tariff	
*	that	they	pay	a	fair	and	equitable	price	for	rooftop	solar	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	electricity	market.	
	
Bob	Garnett		
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